
Sky Meadows Board Meeting 

January 14, 2012 

Meeting held at Barbara Schmucker’s home 

Meeting called to order at 10:00 am 

Treasurer’s Report Dec 2011 

Beginning balance $17,785.91 

EXPENSES 

utilities $ 12.08 

utilities $183.10 

King Water $ 393.23 

King Water $ 10,826.57 

TOTAL $11,414.98 

 

NET- $6370.93 

INCOME 

water bill payment $940.41 

water bill payment $194.03 

bank interest $.34  

BALANCE- $ 7505.71  

 

JAN 2012 

Beginning Balance $7505.71 

EXPENSES 

utilities $14.34 

utilities $174.54 

KingWater $546.74 

TOTAL $735.62  

 

INCOME 

water revenue $875.62 

water revenue $502.03  

BALANCE - $8147.74  

New Business 

 

The website has been updated. Please use the skymeadows.org site. Use ***** and ***** as the 

sign-in for the Members page. Currently, this is the only page on the site that is password-

protected. If you have marked the site previously used in your “ favorites’, you will need to make 

a change. 

 

SMCA members to be advised that construction sites should be well marked and community 

http://skymeadows.org/


roads should not be damaged. If roads are damaged, repairs should be made in a timely manner 

to prevent small problems from becoming large problems.  

Annual meeting  

Agenda is being developed. If members have additional items of concern, please send questions 

to Marsha Rowell, mrowell@hughes.net Discussion was held regarding the items to be 

considered for the meeting: Introductions, elections, treasurer’s report, water system report, ACC 

report, thank you’s and concerns/questions for the board. 

Members may still volunteer to be put on the ballot. The members currently on the ballot are: 

Bill Anderson, Bev Holle, Marsha Rowell, Barbara Schmucker and Judi Shellenbarger.  

Respectfully submitted, Judi Shellenbarger 

--  

ALSO A REMINDER 

The Sky MeadowsCommunity Association annual meeting will be held at 
1:15 pm on 

Saturday, 11 February 2012 

In the Coupeville Library 

The annual meeting is your chance to get caught up on SMCA business, participate incurrent 

decisions we face, elect new officers, and raise any questions,concerns, praises or suggestions 

you may have about our community. It’s also a chance to get better acquaintedwith new 

neighbors and visit with longtime friends. 

This is the onemeeting each year at which maximum attendance is important, so please mark 

thedate on your calendar and make every effort to be there. If you can’t attend, we’ll need your 

proxy tofulfill our legal quorum requirements. 

Remember to park in the lower parking lot. 
 

mailto:mrowell@hughes.net

